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Date of Request for Comment: February 27, 2020 

Period of Comment: February 27, 2020 through March 25, 2020 

 
Please provide your comments on the following (as set out in AUC Rule 017 s. 7.2(b-j)): 

Item #  Stakeholder comments  AESO Replies 

1 if the answer to item #1 is yes, whether you agree 
that proposed removal of OPP 804 should or 
should not be in effect for a fixed term and why or 
why not 

ENMAX Corporation 

No comment. 

The AESO acknowledges ENMAX’s comment. 

2 whether you understand and agree with the 
objective or purpose of proposed proposed 
removal of OPP 804 and whether, in your view, 
proposed proposed removal of OPP 804 meets 
the objective or purpose 

ENMAX Corporation 

No comment. 

The AESO acknowledges ENMAX’s comment. 

3 your views on any analysis conducted or 
commissioned by the AESO supporting proposed 
proposed removal of OPP 804 

ENMAX Corporation 

No comment. 

The AESO acknowledges ENMAX’s comment. 

4 whether you agree with proposed removal of OPP 
804 taken together with all ISO rules and in light of 
the principle of a fair, efficient and openly 
competitive market 

ENMAX Corporation 

No comment. 

The AESO acknowledges ENMAX’s comment. 
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Item #  Stakeholder comments  AESO Replies 

5 whether you would suggest any alternatives to 
proposed removal of OPP 804 

ENMAX Corporation 

No comment. 

The AESO acknowledges ENMAX’s comment. 

6 if the answer to item #1 is yes, whether you agree 
that proposed removal of OPP 804 supports 
ensuring a reliable supply of electricity at a 
reasonable cost to customers and why or why not 

ENMAX Corporation 

No comment. 

The AESO acknowledges ENMAX’s comment. 

7 whether you agree that proposed removal of OPP 
804 supports the public interest and why or why 
not 

ENMAX Corporation 

No comment. 

The AESO acknowledges ENMAX’s comment. 

8 whether you have any additional comments ENMAX Corporation 

ENMAX Corporation does not have any feedback to provide 
regarding the proposed removal of OPP 804.  

As a general comment, in light of recent events surrounding the 
evolving COVID-19 pandemic, stakeholders are likely to 
experience significant resource constraints during this time. Given 
the challenging circumstances, the AESO should be selective in 
its request for feedback from stakeholders and delay any non-
essential consultations which are administrative in nature. 

 

The AESO acknowledges ENMAX’s comment and has taken the 
current climate into consideration in restructuring its stakeholder 
engagement. Kindly refer to the AESO’s website and the 
Stakeholder Newsletter for current and up-to-date information on 
stakeholder engagement matters.  

 

 


